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Greetings to Chairman of the IIB on his birthday
anniversary
June 30, 2015

The team of the International Investment Bank cordially congratulates their Chairman, Nikolay
Kosov, on his 60th birthday anniversary. We wish Mr Kosov health, happiness, as well as further
professional success and achievements.

The IIB owes its successful development, first of all, to its Chairman, whose enthusiasm,
energy, high level of professionalism, leadership skills and strategic vision have inspired all
of us to execute such an interesting and challenging task — to transform our Bank into
a modern multilateral development institution.

Happy birthday, dear Mr Kosov! Let success and fortune continue to be with you in the future,
together with people, who are always ready to support you in implementing your plans and
ideas. We wish prosperity to you and your beloved ones!
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